
KPB’s Adopt-A-Road Program
The Adopt-A-Road program is growing!

Be a part of the team!
Keep Pickens Beautiful’s Adopt-A-Road program is one of KPB’s 
oldest, most successful, and most effective programs. Residents 
register to maintain a section of road in the county and report their 
pick-ups to us. 

Since the program began, Adopt-A-Road volunteers have
collected almost 640,000 gallons of trash on 8,000 miles of Pickens 
County roads.  That’s amazing!!

Join the AAR Team!  Make a big difference in our community!

How it Works:
Those interested in joining the Adopt-A-Road program select a 
section of road they’d like to adopt.  We ask that adopters select a 
minimum of one mile, but longer sections are always welcome!

Once the KPB team confirms the selection is available, we’ll send an 
application to complete.  The primary requirement is to report pick-
ups at least 4 times per year.

The road adopter will receive several goodies, like a laminated card that will grant permission to dispose of 
the collected trash at the Pickens Recycling centers for free, a branded safety vest, a pick-up stick, and as 
many trash bags as needed.

In 2022, we developed an online reporting portal for our adopters.  On that portal, pick-ups can be 
reported, the adopter can see their impact on the community with their collection history, requests can be 
submitted directly to the road department for them to come get large items, and so much more!

When you become an AAR volunteer, you know you’re doing good for the community 
while also getting some exercise and enjoying beautiful parts of our county!

Visit KeepPickensBeautiful.org 
to learn more and get involved



Join the Adopt-A-Road Program
Help keep our county beautiful!

Adopt-A-Road Inquiry Form

Once we confirm your requested road is available, our team will follow up with additional information 
and a formal road adoption document.

Name:

Email:								       Phone:

Address:

City, State Zip:

Road or mile you’d like to adopt:

Additional questions or comments:
    

Thank you for joining the AAR Team!


